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The Geothermal Resources Council Announces 2020 Photo Contest 

Winners will be announced at the GRC Annual Meeting in Reno, Nevada, USA.   

(Davis, California, USA.)  The Geothermal Resources Council (GRC) is pleased to announce this year’s 
Geothermal Photo Contest. The contest serves to showcase the talent of the geothermal community 
as well as the beauty and intrigue found in every aspect of the geothermal industry. 

The winners will be announced and prominently displayed at the GRC Annual Meeting & Expo being 
held in Reno, Nevada, USA from October 18-21.  

Geothermal provides our communities long-term jobs and economic benefits while supplying low-
cost, low-impact energy with innovative technologies. For the 2020 photo contest, GRC is soliciting 
submissions in 3 categories that help raise awareness of the benefits of geothermal energy: 

• Jobs: Providing long-term, wage earning jobs 

• Low Impact: Providing low geographic impact, water use & emissions 

• Innovation: Showcasing research & development of new technologies 

Awards will be presented to the winners at the GRC Annual Meeting. Winners of each category will 
receive $100. The award checks will be drawn from a U.S. bank. 

More information on the GRC Geothermal Photo Contest, including a Submission Form, can be found 
on the GRC Annual Meeting & Expo website [https://reno2020.mygeoenergynow.org/photo-
contest]. The deadline for submissions is July 31, 2020. 

 ## 

About the Geothermal Resources Council: 

The Geothermal Resources Council (GRC) will be celebrating 50 years of service to the global 
geothermal energy community in 2022. The GRC is dedicated to advancing geothermal development 
around the world through education, research, and outreach. For more information, please visit 
www.geothermal.org.  

http://www.geothermal.org/
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Get your daily geothermal news at Global Geothermal News  
[www.geothermalresourcescouncil.blogspot.com]. Become a fan on Facebook  
[www.facebook.com/GeothermalResourcesCouncil]. Join the geothermal community on LinkedIn 
[www.linkedin.com/in/geothermalresourcescouncil]. Follow GRC on Twitter [@GRC2001 and 
#GRCAM2020]. Check out GRC’s YouTube Channel [www.youtube.com/GeothermalCouncil].  See 
geothermal photos on GRC’s Flicker page. [www.flickr.com/photos/geothermalresourcescouncil] 
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